FRIENDS OF FAR EASTERN ART

EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
MILLS COLLEGE, CALIFORNIA

No‘. 7’ 1984‘

Mys, Gertrude Bass Warner,
Osburn Hotel, Euiere, Oregon.

Dear Mrs. Varner:

When 1 went north a few months
ago I was very much disnppointed to find your
museum in Sugene had besn closed for the summer .

It was my intention to win you to the new society
called Friends of Far Bastern Art, founded recently
with the purpose of improving the standayd of eoll~
ecting and appreciation of Far Bastern art., I
wanted alse very badly to get objests from your
collection for oux Chinese exhibit, now opehnin

the art gallery at Mills College, the closing time
of which has been postponed until December 11,

but there ha2s been no opportunity.

e are ocovering every field; and
1 think you would enjoy the whole exhibit, whieh
“8 we believe, is especinlly suceessfnl in the fieldas
of jade =and pesinting. Since the lest dote for the
receiving of objects ie lonz past, the only thing
that is left to me is to invite you very eordially
to join the society and to come out to vieit the
exhibition,

#ith kindest regards,
Very truly yours,
Vel /4/4 A\ YRR, o
Alfred Salmony. (/L

AS:fn
/16
Copy sent to Cambridge address.
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